
From: ahl@thelinkcompanies.net <ahl@thelinkcompanies.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 10:11 AM 
To: Jean Salmonsen <Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: 2023 GEO RFA's 
 
According to the dra� RFA provided with the June 6, 2023, Workshop a revised zoning approval form 
will be required with the applica�on as well as a site plan approval form from 7-2022.  I would like to 
suggest a slight modifica�on of the wording for the site plan approval form.  In its current form, the last 
sentence of Paragraph 2(ii) reads, “Although there is no preliminary or conceptual site plan approval 
process and the final site plan approval has not yet been issued, the site plan, in the applicable zoning 
designa�on, has been reviewed.”  I would like to suggest that “preliminary or conceptual” be inserted as 
follows: Although there is no preliminary or conceptual site plan approval process and the final site plan 
approval has not yet been issued, a preliminary or conceptual site plan, in the applicable zoning 
designa�on, has been reviewed. 
 
Without this change, a county or municipality can require full site plan requirement to sign the form. 
 
Thank you for your considera�on. 
 
John Saxton 
THE LINK COMPANIES 
The Affordable Housing Link, LLC 
Registered Real Estate Broker 
Tax Credit Link, LLC 
LIHTC Consultant 
Island Business Center 
470 Bahama Drive 
Indialantic, Florida 32903 
Office 321-951-7767 
Cell 321-693-4797 
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